Call for Articles for the next issue of “The Blackboard Newsletter”

Radiography educators are invited to submit an article, short story or announcement
to be published in the next issue of “The Blackboard Newsletter”. Submission
deadline - October 15, 2016; Publication release - December 2016.

Please send your original work to the Editor, Evans Lespinasse, at
evanslespinasse@gmail.com.

Each submission must include the following:
A. Paper title
B. Author’s name, title, credentials, e-mail address and phone number
C. Institution’s name and address where the author is employed
D. A recent photo of the Author to be paired with the article (optional)

Note:

e The editor reserves the right to edit any informational piece for length, content,
language, readability, appropriateness, and whether or not it conforms to AERTSNY
mission and philosophy.

e Reprints of informational materials can be used for distribution with permission from the
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